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Years ago, we all made decisions that would prepare us for the life ahead and one 
of them was deciding to go to the University of Waterloo.  Whatever the criteria, 
we made it through and could now declare ourselves Waterloo Engineers, no 
small feat.  Now we can celebrate that achievement 55 years later.  It’s a special 
anniversary both for its longevity and its meaning to you for the accomplishment 
itself and for friendships and memories.   
 
As always, Engineering Alumni Affairs has organized the June 1st weekend 
program and left Friday May 31st open for each class to arrange its own event. As 
your ME ‘69 class reps, we have again arranged a casual barbeque for those, 
including spouses/guests, arriving Friday evening any time after 6:00 PM.  This will 
be at the home of Ron & Chris Ojanpera, 241 Roxton Drive, Waterloo ON, N2T 
1N9, which is close to the university.  
  
The class reps for Civil, and Electrical have advised that their disciplines will join us 
on Friday evening. In the event that Chem. Eng. does not get a class rep, all 
Chemicals are also invited which will help make this a memorable kick-off for the 
weekend.  This worked very well for our, 40-, 45- and 50-year events so we can 
now consider this a collective Engineering class of 1969 tradition.   
  
BYOB like old times. We will have a collection pot at the event to split the nominal 
cost for non-alcoholic refreshments, food, etc.   
  
RSVP to one of your class reps who will forward the list by May 10th to Ron to 
estimate overall numbers. 
  
Terry Cousineau (519) 648-2981         tdcousineau@gmail.com ,                 
Jim Pike  (416) 588-2973         jimpike@rogers.com 
Mario Peretti (519) 203-1471         amario.peretti@gmail.com 
Ron Ojanpera (519) 240-0117         ronojanpera@roncosi.com 
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